
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT COMMUNIQUE 

 

Corporate and Business Registration Department (CBRD) 

 

The public is hereby informed that in view of the National Assembly Election 

2024, the Corporate and Business Registration Department (CBRD) will operate 

with a reduced workforce on Monday 11 November 2024 and some delays are 

to be expected in the delivery of our services. 

We apologise for the inconvenience and we rely on your understanding. 

 

Date: 8 November 2024               Corporate and Business Registration Department 

                   One Cathedral Square  

                                              Port Louis 

 

                                                                                                         

 

 

 



 

 


